
Product Change Notification
PCN2006-01

AB 20JUNE29

Overview:  Please be advised that the following is a notice of change for the SNB300 Series  
DS1/DS2- Camera Vehicle Event Recording System. 

Products Affected:  SNB300 Series DS1/DS2 Camera Vehicle Event Recording System models 
listed below:

•	 SNB300-A00 (two cameras)
•	 SNB300-A01 (two cameras)
•	 SNB300-A02 (two cameras)
•	 SNB300-A03 (two cameras)
•	 SNB310-A00 (one camera)
•	 SNB310-A01 (one camera)
•	 SNB310-A02 (one camera)
•	 SNB310-A03 (one camera)

Change Description:  Effective immediately, the inView SNB300 Series DS1/DS2 Driver Safety 
System has been discontinued. 

Reason for Change:  FRC has discontinued this product due to the unavailability of the 
components required to manufacture the product.

Replacement Product:  A successor product to the SNB300 Series DS1/DS2 will be released 
during the second half of 2020.

FRC will continue to provide warranty service for the SNB300 DS1/DS2 inView Driver Safety 
System for the duration of the warranty period. To repair systems out of the warranty period, 
the Service Department will support based on direct parts availability and/or supplying an 
equivalent product.

References:  No references are applicable.

Response:  No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information 
should be directed to an FRC sales representative at 1.800.645.0074.


